Reedham Parish Council wishes to submit the following objections to GNLP5014: 
This is an unsuitable location for a proposed residential Gypsy and Traveller site.  The situation adjacent to a main dual carriageway will subject residents to increased air and noise pollution.  There is no safe pedestrian access to schools, shops, or leisure facilities.  The new flyover has no pedestrian or cycle access.  
There is no mains sewage in North Burlingham therefore there is no means to hygienically dispose of waste water or sewage.  Septic tanks rely on regular maintenance and emptying, who would be responsible for this?
The site is dependent on the new dual-carriageway, which does not yet have planning permission, and therefore it should automatically be discounted from inclusion in this consultation.  


